
NORTH  DAKOTA  BILL  TARGETS
CATHOLICS
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on a threat to
religious liberty in North Dakota:

We’ve been down this road before: state lawmakers seeking to
bust the seal of the confessional. At every juncture, when
Catholics  push  back—we  have  played  a  major  role  in  every
instance—they  win.  North  Dakota  is  the  latest  state  to
consider a bill that would eviscerate the Catholic sacrament
of Reconciliation.

To read my letter to North Dakota lawmakers, click here.

Contact State Sen. Judy Lee: jlee@nd.gov
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